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11th July 2012
Dear Team,

On my last day at the office today, I would like to express my sincere thanks to everyone for all the support and cooperation given to me. I will be joining Pearls Sales as a General Manager from next month.

To Ron, who always ate my lunch despite my clearly labeled lunch box and then acting as if it was his. I have always known this!

To Jacob, now you won’t have to look around for stationery, you can use all of my stuff. 
To Maria, I have kept a watch on your desk to remind you that the copier has jammed, and get it changed. 

I wish all of you very best in your future accomplishments.

Kind Regards

David Taylor
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